
EFPR Newark Office Becomes Independent in September, 2020 

with a name change to Scott Healy, CPA, PLLC 

[Newark, New York, ] — This week as a Nation, we celebrate and honor working 

people. It’s appropriate that the local office of Scott Healy, LLC, PLLC become 

independently owned again! Many business and individual clients have turned to the 

trusted advisors in the Newark office of the EFPR Group for accounting, consulting 

and tax services. The office on Colton Avenue in Newark that is currently an office 

of the EFPR Group will now be Scott Healy, CPA, PLLC. 

Scott L. Healy, CPA, CGMA and Douglas J. Forgue, CPA will continue to offer 

those same services from the office at 103 Colton Avenue in Newark. 

Healy has worked in the Newark community for over 36 years serving local and 

regional clients. Healy is an active member of the community currently serving as 

Board Chair of the Newark-Wayne Community Hospital. He is also an active 

member of the Newark Rotary Club having served as club President in 2004-2005 

and is currently serving as Treasurer for Rotary District 7120. It was in 2010 that 

EFPR and Healy’s firm merged to provide a greater range of service options to 

clients. Healy says “The separation from EFPR Group is a mutual and respectful 

change. We believe that this change will allow both organizations to focus resources 

with the goal of developing and maintaining strong relationships with clients and 

prospects that will ultimately lead to long-term growth. We will continue to work 

with EFPR Group as appropriate, so there is no need to worry that the change will 

impact the resources and services available. We are proud to stand tall as a small 

business partnering with both individuals and business owners for their financial 

success.”. 

Forgue has worked in the Newark community since November 2002 when he joined 

Healy’s firm as a tax manager. He has worked in public accounting for over 31 years. 

Doug has been involved in the Newark community serving on the boards of the 

Greater Newark Chamber of Commerce, the Newark-Arcadia Historical Society, 

and the Newark Rotary Club. 

Clients will continue to work with Scott and Doug as they have in the past from the 

same location in Newark. Our existing telephone phone number (315.331.1750) will 

continue to be operational. 

The office name change will be noticed soon on all our mailings, packaging, invoices 

and signage at our location on Colton Avenue. The change is exciting for the team 

that continues to work at the Newark office. Keep your eyes out for the new sign! 

If you would like more information about this topic, please call Scott Healy at (315) 

331-1750. 
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